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Summer Gymnastics 

Camps 
 

Our Summer camps are still going strong, there 
is still spaces if you wish to attend and book on  
 
Please login in and click on Events in the top 
left corner. If you have any questions or 
queries at all, please contact us. 

BADGE WEEK 
 
The week before we broke up for summer gymnasts were tested 

for their Beam Badge. The skills they learnt during the weeks 

leading to testing showed that they have understood and 

worked hard, as many of them passed. As we progress through 

the badges we will notice where their strengths and 

weaknesses are, enabling us to make sure they are working 

within the correct group. 

Each ability group are working within their skill level, the badges are for your gymnast to 

be rewarded and for coaches to check that they are on the correct path. 

 Newsletter  

  
September return 

 
It was so lovely to see so many parents / carers at the end of the Summer term for our first 

watching week. We hope you enjoyed seeing your children and saw their progression in our fun 
and safe environment.  

 
Our new term starts on the week commencing  Monday 5th September 2022! We look forward to 

seeing you all back and ready after a lovely summer break. 
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Extending our class 

times 
 

As of September, our class times will increase to 
55mins. To try and make the turnaround in 
between classes easier, it would be great if your 
child could arrive ready for gymnastics and will 
slip on shoes.  
 
 

Class movement 
 
Many gymnasts have been emailed about class 
changes which will enable them to be working in 
the correct class for their age. Please check your 
emails and confirm if these changes are 
appropriate – we have been able to keep most of 
the gymnasts on the same day! 
 
 

Club Kit 
We are so pleased to announce that our club kit of 
Girls leotard, boy’s leotard with shorts & club t-shirt 
are available to purchase through your LoveAdmin 
account.  We are starting to see more gymnasts 
arriving in their new kit and they look amazing. 
If you need any advice, please contact the club. 
 

 

LOST Property 
Over the last term we have gathered several items of clothing, shoes, and bottles. If you recognise any in this 
picture, please contact me so that we can re-unite you with your property. 
If we do not hear from you then the items will be donated to charity. 
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